Information provided internally and externally by Entergy 9/15/2007 - Restoration from Hurricane Humberto

Lovell's Lake

Due to the damage caused by Hurricane Humberto, Entergy's transmission system was severely damage.  We have crews assigned to restore service to this line.  This includes areas in and around Pine Tree Estates, Fannett, Estates of Fannett, Labelle, and Hildebrant Estates.  Thank you for your patience as we continue to work to restore service to your area.

Feeder Cases with no information from the Network

Due to the damage caused by Hurricane Humberto Entergy's system was severely damaged.  Entergy has been bringing in crews from surrounding states, and they have been working to restore service to all customers.  Thank you for your patience as we continue to work to restore service to your area.

Feeder Cases on the Beach

Entergy has received significant damage to the transmission system that serves the Bolivar Peninsula.  There are 60 transmission poles broken or leaning.  We have over 150 personnel working on these poles, and we are sending additional linemen to help restore service as quickly as possible.  Thank you for your patience as we continue to restore service to your area.  We apologize for the traffic disruption that is caused by our construction activity.
